
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
Monday, December 14, 2020 

12:00 PM 
 

Please take notice that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a 
Special Called Meeting on Monday, December 14, 2020, via Zoom.  

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the items on the agenda.  
Action will be taken.  

Specific information for joining the meeting can be found here. 
 

The Special Called Work Session Meeting will be available for viewing live over 
Zoom. A recording of the meeting will be posted on Asheville City Schools’ 

Facebook page once it’s concluded.  
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Fcb7YuZPqzV6d9BMScM5tWJdxqkzOm7-89qBnLE01Cc/edit?usp=sharing

